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Community service has been the hallmark of Iota Rho's tradition and this coming semester 

is certainly no exception. Under the leadership of Polemarch Royce Russell the chapter is rising to 

continuously new heights of civic involvement. We plan to be an integral part of the civic 

improvement of the area surrounding our campus. 

First on the list is the chapter's participation in an anti-apartheid march in September. The 

chapter was joined in the march by other undergraduate chapters in the New York area. We also plan 

to hold a special seminar this semester. It will focus on the economic plight of the black males. It will 

be held on the campus of Fordham University. 

We will also be working with the meals on wheels program to bring food to needy 

families in the community around our school. 

The officers of the chapter this year are Brother Russell, Polemarch; Sam Tate, 

Vice Polemarch, and Allen Wilkins, Keeper of Records. 

We were greatly pleased by the graduation of several of our brothers last year and we 

wish them well. They are Edward DeJesus, Derrick T. Williams, Michael Springer, Robert 

Newman and Edward Christopher Lott. 

Published in the Kappa Alpha Psi Journal October 1986 on page 39 

 


